
July 25, 2022 

Public Notice to All Rusk County Property Owners 

Dear Rusk County Property Owner, 

Section 26.04(e-2), which was added to the Tax Code by SB 2 in 2019, requires appraisal 
districts to provide notice to property owners, by mail or e-mail, that their estimated taxes may 
be found at a website maintained by the appraisal district.  

For Rusk County the website is www.ruskcountytaxinfo.com. You will be receiving a postcard 
in the mail alerting you to go to the above mentioned website. These postcard mailings are 
required to be mailed by August 7, or as soon thereafter as practicable. 

Rusk County Appraisal District 


